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visit Asuna in the hospital in the hope of finding
answers. But when one day he meets a man claiming to be
Asuna's fiancé, Kazuto fears that Asuna may be lost to
him forever... That is until a fellow survivor of SAO
taken form the latest VRMMORPG sensation, ALfheim Online
- a screenshot that features someone being held captive
who looks entirely too much like Asuna! His hope
renewed, Kirito dives headlong into an all-new virtual
adventure, but can true love conquer the game?!
Sword Art Online Fairy Dance Reki Kawahara 2015-02-10
Kazuto Kirigaya, plus connu sous le pseudonyme de
Kirito, revient sain et sauf de sa quête de la
forteresse d'Aincrad, alors qu'Asuna "l'Eclair
Fulgurant", la fille dont il est tombé éperdument
amoureux à l'intérieur de SAO ne se réveille
malheureusement pas de son long coma... Kazuto se rend à
l'hôpital autant qu'il le peut pour veiller sur elle,
soutenu par sa soeur Suguha... C'est lors d'une de ces
visites que Kazuto apprend de la bouche même de Nobuyuki
Sugô, un ingénieur-programmeur, que ce dernier est sur
le point de se marier avec Asuna sans attendre son
réveil. Au même moment, Agil, un ancien compagnon de
lutte de Kazuto, lui signale qu'un avatar ressemblant
étrangement à Asuna, serait retenu prisonnier dans un

Sword Art Online Alternative Gun Gale Online, Vol. 1
(light novel) Reki Kawahara 2018-06-26 A Brand-New
Battlefield Awaits!Karen Kohiruimaki is a college
student who stands at an imposing six feet. While her
complex about her height makes it hard for her to make
friends in the real world, the VRMMO Gun Gale Online
changes everything. Now equipped with her ideal "mini"
avatar and clad in a pink battle suit, Karen is ready to
shoot up the world of GGO as Llenn! Before long, she
meets the beautiful Pitohui, and the two rare female
players become fast friends. Little does Llenn know that
this friendship is the key to her entry in the firstever Squad Jam, a team-based battle royale that echoes
the famous Bullet of Bullets tournament...
Sword Art Online: Fairy Dance, Vol. 1 (manga) Reki
Kawahara 2014-06-24 Kazuto Kirigaya (aka Kirito) has
beaten Sword Art Online, a VRMMORPG that transformed
into a literal game of death, and returned to the real
world. Unfortunately, the same cannot be said for Asuna
Yuuki (aka Asuna the Flash), the girl with whom Kirito
fell in love in the virtual world of Aincrad but who has
yet to awaken from her game-induced slumber. As his
sister, Suguha, sadly looks on, Kazuto continues to
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nouveau VRMMO qui fait fureur : "ALfheim Online" !
"Sword Art Online" arc Fairy Dance, enfin disponible en
manga !!
Sword Art Online Progressive Reki Kawahara 2020
Sword Art Online 1: Aincrad (light novel) Reki Kawahara
2017-05-30 Read the novel that ignited the phenomenon!
In the year 2022, gamers rejoice as Sword Art Online - a
VRMMORPG (Virtual Reality Massively Multiplayer Online
Role Playing Game) like no other - debuts, allowing
players to take full advantage of the ultimate in gaming
technology: NerveGear, a system that allows users to
completely immerse themselves in a wholly realistic
gaming experience. But when the game goes live, the
elation of the players quickly turns to horror as they
discover that, for all its amazing features, SAO is
missing one of the most basic functions of any MMORPG a log-out button. Now trapped in the virtual world of
Aincrad, their bodies held captive by NerveGear in the
real world, users are issued a chilling ultimatum:
conquer all one hundred floors of Aincrad to regain your
freedom. But in the warped world of SAO, "game over"
means certain death - both virtual and real...
Sword Art Online: Phantom Bullet, Vol. 1 (manga) Reki
Kawahara 2016-01-26 A year after Kazuto and Asuna
escaped from Aincrad, the deadly setting of Sword Art
Online, they're still coping with the aftermath as they
try to recover from the harrowing experience. Meanwhile,
there's a new VRMMO game sweeping the world's gamers-Gun Gale Online. When a mysterious player who calls
himself "Death Gun" claims to be responsible for realworld deaths, Kazuto (aka Kirito) is recruited to enter
the game to investigate, bringing an end to his hard-won
peace!
Sword Art Online Mother's Rosario Reki Kawahara
2016-11-10 "Vous êtes bien dans un jeu vidéo, mais vous
n'êtes plus là pour jouer". Après l'affaire Death Gun et
la mission de fin d'année d'Excalibur, l'année 2026 est
sur le point de débuter pour Kirito et ses compagnons.
C'est à ce moment qu'Asuna entend pour la première fois
parler de Zekken, ou l'Epée absolue, un mystérieux
1-sword-art-online-reki-kawahara

personnage possédant une Original Sword Skill
phénoménale de onze coups d'affilée. Asuna décide alors
de se rendre sur l'île de l'étage 24 du nouvel Aincrad
afin de l'affronter... Nouvel arc de la saga de Reki
Kawahara ! Rencontre entre l'Epéiste noir et l'Epée
absolue ! Adaptation en manga de l'arc Mother's Rosario,
à ne pas manquer !
Sword Art Online: Aincrad (manga) Reki Kawahara
2014-03-25 In the year 2022, gamers rejoice as Sword Art
Online - a VRMMORPG (Virtual Reality Massively
Multiplayer Online Role Playing Game) like no other debuts, allowing players to take full advantage of the
ultimate in gaming technology: NerveGear, a system that
allows users to completely immerse themselves in a
wholly realistic gaming experience. But when the game
goes live, the elation of the players quickly turns to
horror as they discover that, for all its amazing
features, SAO is missing one of the most basic functions
of any MMORPG - a log-out button. Now trapped in the
virtual world of Aincrad, their bodies held captive by
NerveGear in the real world, users are issued a chilling
ultimatum: conquer all one hundred floors of Aincrad to
regain your freedom. But in the warped world of SAO,
"Game Over" means certain death - both virtual and
real...
Sword Art Online 7 (light novel) Reki Kawahara
2016-04-19 Kirito and Sinon's battle with Death Gun is
over, but mere weeks later, something strange is afoot
in the next-generation VRMMO ALfheim Online. A new
duelist with a custom sword skill is defeating all
comers--including Kirito! But when Asuna goes to face
this duelist, she receives something she never expected:
An invitation to an exclusive guild! But what is their
aim? The Mother's Rosary arc begins!
Sword Art Online Progressive Reki Kawahara 2015-06-25
Sword art online Reki Kawahara 2016
Sword Art Online - Novel 01 Reki Kawahara 2015-03-09
Sword art online progressive Reki Kawahara 2019
Sword Art Online 19 (light novel) Reki Kawahara
2020-04-21 After three-hundred years of turmoil, a new
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era begins for the Underworld. A lost child of Vecta,
who seemed to appear out of nowhere, has defeated the
Dark God and cemented peace for all the realm. But at
the heart of human lands, atop Central Cathedral, Ronie
Arabel, newly promoted to Integrity Knight apprentice,
receives foreboding words from Kirito. "War will come
again."
Sword Art Online Progressive 1 Reki Kawahara 2015-03-24
"There's no way to beat this game. The only difference
is when and where you die..." One month has passed since
Akihiko Kayaba's deadly game began, and the body count
continues to rise. Two thousand players are already
dead. Kirito and Asuna are two very different people,
but they both desire to fight alone. Nonetheless, they
find themselves drawn together to face challenges from
both within and without. Given that the entire virtual
world they now live in has been created as a deathtrap,
the surviving players of Sword Art Online are starting
to get desperate, and desperation makes them dangerous
to loners like Kirito and Asuna. As it becomes clear
that solitude equals suicide, will the two be able to
overcome their differences to find the strength to
believe in each other, and in so doing survive? Sword
Art Online: Progressive is a new version of the Sword
Art Online tale that starts at the beginning of Kirito
and Asuna's epic adventure--on the very first level of
the deadly world of Aincrad!
Aincrad. Sword art online Reki Kawahara 2013
Sword Art Online Progressive, Vol. 1 (manga) Reki
Kawahara 2015-01-20 Yuuki Asuna was a top student who
spent her days studying at cram school and preparing for
her high school entrance exams--but that was before she
borrowed her brother's virtual reality game system and
wound up trapped in Sword Art Online with ten thousand
other frightened players. As time passes, Asuna fears
what will become of her life outside the fantasy realm-the failure she might be seen as in the eyes of her
peers and parents. Unwilling to wait on the sidelines
for more experienced gamers to beat the game, Asuna
employs her study habits to learn the mechanics of the
1-sword-art-online-reki-kawahara

game--and swordplay. Her swiftness impresses Kirito, a
professional gamer who invites Asuna to join the best
players on the front line. Is Asuna ready to swap class
rankings for player rankings and join Kirito?
Sword art online. Mother's Rosario box Reki Kawahara
2018
Sword Art Online 21 (light Novel) Reki Kawahara
2021-01-05 It's been a month since Kirito and Asuna
returned from the Underworld. Together again with Alice,
who managed to secure a life in the real world, it
should've been happily ever after...But, as luck would
have it, the three find themselves involved in a VRMMO
by the name of Unital Ring, and all their stats have
been reset to level one! It's time for Kirito to put his
experience to the test in a genuine Survival MMO!
Sword Art Online - Fairy Dance 01 Reki Kawahara 2015-10
Sword Art Online Progressive, Vol. 7 (manga) Reki
Kawahara 2018-12-11 The mysterious player Morte has
manipulated the human guilds into fighting on BOTH sides
of the Elf War! While Kirito challenges him to a duel,
Asuna has an important task of her own: steal the battle
plans from the Forest Elves so she can end this quest
before it turns deadly. They need to stop the war before
anyone loses their life--permanently!
Sword Art Online: Hollow Realization Reki Kawahara
2018-11-13 Three years after the Sword Art Online
incident, Kirito dives into a revamped Aincrad (now
known as Ainground) in the new VRMMO Sword Art: Origin.
As he progresses through the game with old friends and
new, he meets a mysterious girl...
Sword art online. Phantom bullet box Reki Kawahara 2017
Sword Art Online Progressive 1 (light novel) Reki
Kawahara 2017-06-20 "There's no way to beat this game.
The only difference is when and where you die..." One
month has passed since Akihiko Kayaba's deadly game
began, and the body count continues to rise. Two
thousand players are already dead. Kirito and Asuna are
two very different people, but they both desire to fight
alone. Nonetheless, they find themselves drawn together
to face challenges from both within and without. Given
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that the entire virtual world they now live in has been
created as a deathtrap, the surviving players of Sword
Art Online are starting to get desperate, and
desperation makes them dangerous to loners like Kirito
and Asuna. As it becomes clear that solitude equals
suicide, will the two be able to overcome their
differences to find the strength to believe in each
other, and in so doing survive? Sword Art Online:
Progressive is a new version of the Sword Art Online
tale that starts at the beginning of Kirito and Asuna's
epic adventure--on the very first level of the deadly
world of Aincrad!
Sword Art Online 22 (light Novel) Reki Kawahara
2021-06-08 Everyone knows that any good MMO has an
abundance of side quests to complement the main
storyline. With that in mind, join Kirito and friends
for a peek behind the scenes across four all-new side
stories! The Day Before: Kirito proposes to Asuna ingame and they begin their life as newlyweds. The Day
After: Ever since arriving in ALO with a new avatar,
Asuna's been suffering from a form of withdrawal...
Rainbow Bridge: After conquering the undersea temple, a
mysterious conversation between Kraken and Leviathan
sparks yet another adventure for Kirito's party.
Sister's Prayer: A heartwarming tale of two siblings and
their involvement with the Death Game.
Sword Art Online 1: Aincrad Reki Kawahara 2014-04-22
Read the novel that ignited the phenomenon! In the year
2022, gamers rejoice as Sword Art Online - a VRMMORPG
(Virtual Reality Massively Multiplayer Online Role
Playing Game) like no other - debuts, allowing players
to take full advantage of the ultimate in gaming
technology: NerveGear, a system that allows users to
completely immerse themselves in a wholly realistic
gaming experience. But when the game goes live, the
elation of the players quickly turns to horror as they
discover that, for all its amazing features, SAO is
missing one of the most basic functions of any MMORPG a log-out button. Now trapped in the virtual world of
Aincrad, their bodies held captive by NerveGear in the
1-sword-art-online-reki-kawahara

real world, users are issued a chilling ultimatum:
conquer all one hundred floors of Aincrad to regain your
freedom. But in the warped world of SAO, "game over"
means certain death - both virtual and real...
Sword Art Online: Aincrad, Vol. 1 (manga) Reki Kawahara
2014-04-22 In the year 2022, gamers rejoice as Sword Art
Online - a VRMMORPG (Virtual Reality Massively
Multiplayer Online Role Playing Game) like no other debuts, allowing players to take full advantage of the
ultimate in gaming technology: NerveGear, a system that
allows users to completely immerse themselves in a
wholly realistic gaming experience. But when the game
goes live, the elation of the players quickly turns to
horror as they discover that, for all its amazing
features, SAO is missing one of the most basic functions
of any MMORPG - a log-out button. Now trapped in the
virtual world of Aincrad, their bodies held captive by
NerveGear in the real world, users are issued a chilling
ultimatum: conquer all one hundred floors of Aincrad to
regain your freedom. But in the warped world of SAO,
"Game Over" means certain death - both virtual and
real...
Sword Art Online Progressive 2019-11-21
Sword Art Online - Ordinal Scale 2018-11-09
Sword Art Online: Mother's Rosary, Vol. 1 (manga) Reki
Kawahara 2016-03-22 Kirito and Sinon's battle with Death
Gun is over, but mere weeks later, something strange is
afoot in the next-generation VRMMO ALfheim Online. A new
duelist with a custom sword skill is defeating all
comers--including Kirito! But when Asuna goes to face
this duelist, she receives something she never expected:
an invitation to an exclusive guild! But what is their
aim? The Mother's Rosario arc begins!
Sword Art Online Alternative Gun Gale Online, Vol. 1
(manga) Reki Kawahara 2017-11-14 Karen Kohiruimaki
always felt out of place in the real world. Due to her
extreme height, she found it hard to make friends with
other girls her age. Everything changes when she's
introduced to VR and Gun Gale Online. In GGO, Karen is
free to play the cute, chibi avatar of her dreams! Can
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Karen find friendship in this bullet-ridden MMO...?
Sword Art Online, Phantom Bullet 2015-10-29 Un an après
son retour dans le monde réel, Kirito se voit confier
une mission dans le nouveau VRMMO à la mode, Gun Gale
Online, pour enquêter sur la mort mystérieuse de joueurs
décédés après avoir été tués à l'intérieur du jeu...
Pendant ce temps, une mystérieuse joueuse du nom de
Sinon semble à la recherche permanente d'un adversaire
capable de lui procurer des sensations de jeu
intenses... sans que personne ne sache rien de son
véritable objectif... Adaptation manga de l'arc "
Phantom Bullet " de la saga Sword Art Online !!
Sword Art Online: Girls' Ops Reki Kawahara 2015-05-19
The virtual world of ALfheim Online might not be
literally deadly, but there's still plenty of tough
adventuring to be had. The trio of Liz, Silica, and
Leafa set out on a quest for a magical ring but
immediately run into monsters tougher than they
expected. A certain black-clothed swordsman comes to
their rescue--but it's not Kirito?! It seems the "game
of death" has had lingering emotional effects on
everyone, and even the survivors bear scars. But the
trio have gotten through tough times before, and they're
not gonna let a buffed boss stand between them and their
goal! Even if they succeed in finishing the quest,
though, will they be able to heal the mysterious swordwielder's broken heart...? Join Liz, Silica, and Leafa
on a new adventure that's all their own!
Sword Art Online Calibur CSY, 2016-05-27
Sword art online. Fairy dance box Reki Kawahara 2015
Sword Art Online Progressive, Vol. 6 (manga) Reki
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Kawahara 2018-01-30 The Elf War rages on, with Kirito
and Asuna caught in the middle! The forest elves seek
the dark elves' Secret Key, but to what end? Though
Kirito tries to stay detached, Asuna can't help being
swept along for the ride. Kizmel is supposed to be just
an NPC, right? But then why does she seem so very
human...?
Sword art online Reki Kawahara 2014
Sword Art Online Progressive Barcarolle of Froth, Vol. 1
(manga) Reki Kawahara 2020-10-06 Though the fourth floor
of Aincrad was supposed to be only a dreary, driedup
riverbed, it's been transformed into a lattice of
countless canals! Kiritoand Asuna will need a gondola if
they want to continue forward...
Sword Art Online: Project Alicization, Vol. 1 (manga)
Reki Kawahara 2020-11-03 Deep in an unfamiliar forest,
Kirito awakens with sensations far tooconvincing for a
virtual world... With memories of a life he doesn't
rememberliving. A boy and a girl...and a name that
sticks in his mind: Alice.
Sword Art Online Progressive 4 Reki Kawahara 2016-10-25
It's been just two months since they were trapped in the
game of death that is Sword Art Online, and Kirito and
Asuna continue their struggle at the vanguard of
progress through the game. The fifth floor of Aincrad is
a mazelike ruin, and the two dare to take pleasure in
raiding it for the treasure it contains. Upon returning
to the fourth floor, it's time to do some questing on
behalf of the Elf Lord Yofilis--but here begins Asuna's
discontent, for in doing so they will have to face her
least favorite monster ever...
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